From: suestnsn@everyactioncustom.com <suestnsn@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:31 AM

To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DO NOT support MASTER PLAN )

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,
As a New Jersey resident, I’'m writing to you on Docket Number Q024020126 to urge you to vote NO.

The goals that have been put in place do not have the general public considered. The increased costs of
energy based upon this plan will be tipping points for our residents who will not be able to exist with
their current level of spending.

The continued focus on OSW which around the world is facing criticism- look to Sweden, our doubling
down is affecting our Ocean inhabitants, has been shown throughout the world to be less reliable than
anticipated and you have not made provisions for the decommissioning when they have a shorter than
predicted life span.

OSW provides the breeding ground of diminishing economic activity to our shore towns- from tourism,
commercial fishing and all ancillary industries needed for viable communities.

Lastly, | urge you to think about clean energy through Natural Gas and the newest cleanest nuclear
reactors- smaller footprints with greater return.

Thank you for your time, and | look forward to New Jersey’s creating a realistic energy plan, sans
Business Sales propaganda - putting the will of New Jersey citizens first, before mandates.

Sincerely,
Susan Stinson
1039 Merrymount Ave S Turnersville, NJ 08012-1324 suestnsn@comcast.net
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